
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
For Immediate Release 
September 25, 2018 
  

Water-Right®'s Vice President, Greg Gruett, Receives EWQA President's Award 
The award is presented to an individual in the organization recognizing their commitment 

  
Appleton, Wis. – Water-Right® is proud to announce that Regional Sales Manager and Vice President Greg 
Gruett received the 2018 President's Award from Eastern Water Quality Association.  
  
The award was presented to Greg on Sept. 20 during the EWQA 2018 Convention and Trade Show in the 
Poconos, Pennsylvania. The honor is presented by the president of the association every year to the person 
who has given their time, dedication and outstanding commitment to the association. 
  
Greg Gruett shares his passion for the water industry by leading sales and technical training across the U.S. 
for all of Water-Right’s customers while covering the sales territory of Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Delaware 
and Maryland. He has been a principal part of Water-Right for over 25 years when he joined the family 
business.  
  
Greg has also been a member of the EWQA for 25 years. He exclaims that the EWQA is a "fantastic 
organization for dealer networking and learning best practices."  
  
The EWQA is dedicated to bringing together industry professionals for the exchange of ideas, sharing of 
information and development of a unified legislative voice. In fulfilling its mission to members, the goal of the 
association is to help members provide quality water by promoting industry best practices, developing 
educational programs and advancing business ethics and profitability. 
  

### 
  
About Water-Right, Inc. 
Water-Right® has been manufacturing water treatment systems for residential and commercial applications 
since 1963. They support a factory-trained, nationwide network of water treatment professionals, 
wholesalers, and distributors, including a growing international market. Water-Right® is proud to 
manufacture all its products in the United States. Visit www.water-rightgroup.com for additional information. 
  
Photos for media use are available for download here. 
Greg_EWQA_Award.jpg: Water-Right® Regional Sales Manager and Vice President Greg Gruett received 
the 2018 President's Award from Eastern Water Quality Association on Sept. 20 at the EWQA 2018 
Convention and Trade Show in the Poconos, Pennsylvania. 
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